
 

 

Communication Updates 07/2021 

 

16 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
1. Parent Teacher Conference 
 
Thank you for being part of the recent Parent Teacher Conference, collaborating with the school as 
we evaluate your child’s/ward’s progress in 2021. Your feedback and participation will better help us 
scope and plan the learning goals for your child/ward next year.  
.  

2. Achievement and Graduation Ceremony (AGC)  
 

In light of COVID-19, school is not having the annual ceremony. Students who joined before 1 
July, and have demonstrated good progress, attendance and conduct would have been notified 
of the award details separately. Each class will have a celebration on 19 November, applauding 
the students’ successes and achievements and end the year on a happy note. It will be normal 
school hours on 19 November. 

 
3.   Dental Appointment 

Health Promotion Board (HPB) has suspended dental checks this year for Eden School students 
due to the COVID-19 situation. Students from different schools are not allowed to intermingle, 
thus the dental clinic at Princess Elizabeth Primary School is unable to serve Eden students 
during the December period. 

If your child/ward requires urgent dental treatment, please contact HPB Dental Centre at Tel: 
6435 3782 to make an appointment. Appointments are chargeable. 

 
4. Delay in Completion of Campus 2 

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic situation, the construction of the new Campus at Bukit Batok 
West Ave 2 has faced many challenges in terms of manpower shortage and unavailability of 
building materials and supplies. The completion of the second campus is further delayed to the 
end of May 2022. We are planning for Campus 2 operations to start officially in July 2022.  
School will provide more details and updates nearer to the date. 

 
5. Administrative Reminders 

With the opening up of borders and the availability of more Vaccinated Travel 
Lanes (VTL) arrangements, some families may have made plans for 
overseas travel. If you had not declared previously for overseas travel, kindly 
submit your declaration via https://forms.office.com/r/Wzg9VTC4Sg or scan 
the QR code here before Friday, 19 November 2021. 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/Wzg9VTC4Sg


 

 
In preparation for the Senior programme in Campus 2 come year 2022, all male students who 
turn 13 years old in 2022 will be required to wear long pants as part of the school uniform 
requirement. This will take effect from January 2022.  Long pants can be purchased from the 
School General Office on weekdays, 9am to 4pm daily.  

Your child’s/ward’s class placement details for 2022 will be emailed to you in early December 
2021. Please inform the school if there has been a change in your email contacts via 
enquiry@edenschool.edu.sg or Tel: 6265 7400. 
 
 
6.  2022 School Reopening  

The school vacation commences on Saturday 20 November and the new school year will begin 
on Tuesday 4 January 2022 for the Senior students and Wednesday, 5 January 2022 for the 
Junior students. We will provide more information to you in December. You can refer to the 
following press release link for more details https://www.straitstimes.com/singapore/school-
activities-like-ccas-assemblies-to-resume-from-january-2022-moe. 

 
Thank you for journeying with the School and we look forward to your continued support. Have 
a restful holiday, a blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jenny Lai 
Principal 
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